

## Email from Stephen Bass to Richard Sharp – 20 March 2019

## RE: Vector - further comments to Transpower IPP 2020 - Issues Paper

Dear Richard

Dane has passed this to me to respond in my capacity as Manager, Compliance. In response to point 3 of your letter, I can confirm that our investigation into Transpower for potential contravention of the Quality Standard is currently underway, and as such we cannot comment further. With regards to enforcement guidelines, both Dane and I are on the record that we have an internal project developing guidelines and guidance to be published later this year, to build on the learnings from current cases (as originally stated in our open letter of November, 2017 - see para 49).

Best wishes Steve

## **Stephen Bass**

Manager, Compliance | Regulation Branch Commerce Commission | *Te Komihana Tauhokohoko* 44 The Terrace | PO Box 2351 | Wellington 6140 | New Zealand